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Senior Pals Meeting Schedule for 2021/2022 
Saturday, October 2nd, 9:45 - 11:45 2021 
Saturday, November 6th, 9:45 - 11:45 2021 
Saturday, December 11th, 9:45 - 11:45 2021 
Saturday, January 8th, 9:45 - 11:45 2022 
Saturday, February 19th, 9:45 - 11:45 2022 
Saturday, March 12, 9:45 - 11:45 2022 
Saturday, April 9th, 9:45 - 11:45 2022 
Saturday, May 21st, 9:45 - 11:45 2022 
Saturday, June 11th, 9:45 - 11:45 2022 
Dates may change due to circumstances beyond  
our control - Check Website ap.church under  
Connect/Organizations/Senior Pals or  call 281-298-6683 

Welcome back to all our regular members 
and new ones too!   

   NOTE: The Date for the October meeting has been 
changed to the 2nd due to Conflict with the Marathon. 
• Our September speaker will be Holly Steinke from the 

Woodlands Neighborhood Watch speaking about Emergency 

preparedness and Smart 911. 

• October will feature a speaker from Interfaith of the Woodlands 

about the senior services they offer. 

• We are still looking for a  “Sunshine Chairperson”  

• Phone callers may be needed in the future.   

• Lunch is provided every month by our volunteers, please see 

Sharon Perreault to volunteer or sign up at the meeting.We will 

need volunteers for every meeting to help. 

Program SENIOR PALS OFFICERS 2021/2022  
 President - Joan Sabino         281-298-6683- H  

 Vice President - Mike Arnold      346-413-7672 - C 

 Treasurer  -  Dick Johnson -         936-588-4802 - H 
Secretary - Joan Johnson         936-588-4802 - H 

 Membership - Diane Weynand    972-839-4064 -  C 

 Hospitality - Sharon Perreault      936-890-5383 - H 

 Trip Committee - Cathy Landry   832-928-4291 - C 

 Program Chair - Linda Sauceda  775-815-0629 - C       

 Newsletter Editor - Al Sabino      281-415-8153 - C 

                         Email: ubnjtx@yahoo.com 

   For those who may not be aware, Fr. Jesse Garcia has been appointed 

as  the next Pastor of St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church!     

   Fr. Jesse is joining us from St. John Fisher in Richmond, Texas 

where he served as Pastor. 

   Originally from San Antonio, TX, he has lived in Italy, Colombia, 

Canada and in the US: New York City, Freeport, TX and now, The 

Woodlands! He is bilingual, and has Bachelor’s Degrees in Psychology, 

Business Administration, Religious Studies, and Sacred Scripture.  

   He also has Master’s Degrees in Psychology, Theology and 

Divinity. He was ordained to the priesthood in the Archdiocese 

of Galveston-Houston June 7, 2014 and has begun serving as 

pastor on September 1st, 2021. Welcome him to our parish 

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 
    A big thank you to all who stepped up to take roles in running our 
organization this year.  They are listed under the officers’ section 
 in each Newsletter. We are still in need of a chairperson for the 
sunshine committee.  Let me know if you are interested in  
helping.  A special thanks goes to two of our new members who 
volunteered after their first meeting - Linda Saucedo and Sharon 
Perreault.  We love the perspective that new members bring!   
    We also need to thank those who work under these  
chairpeople behind the scenes.  On the trip committee we 
have Arlene McGuire, Elaine Wilson, Jim Meyer and Patty 
Mercer.  On the hospitality committee we have Nidia Drewery 
and Cheryl Nu.  Running our raffle each month will be Sharon 
Bowen who is also responsible for sending FlockNotes.  We 
also have a team who makes phone calls to those who don’t 
have email. We will still need a Chairperson for the Phone 
Chain. We can thankthe following members who are at present 
doing the calls - Carol Dennington, Sue Bausino, Lorene 
Sugges and Arlene McGuire.  Thank Letty Kelley for help with 
Membership and “Coffee Guys,” Ed Backner, and Mike Arnold.  
    I often think a lot about the second greatest commandment 
given to us by Jesus - “love one another as I have loved you”  
We are the hands and feet of Jesus here on earth.  I often worry 
about those who are lonely or in need.  Maybe it’s time to take 
care of our own within Senior Pals.  I’d love to gather names of 
those who just need to talk to someone during the month or 
who may need a ride to the doctor’s or church.  Please let me 
know how we can help and if you are able to offer this kind of 
help to each other.       
   We are blessings to each other.   Peace,  Joan Sabino 

John 14:27 Peace I leave with you; my peace I give to 
you.  Not as the world gives do I give to you. Let not 
your hearts be troubled, neither let them be afraid.

Mr. Russ Renninger, a beloved senior member  
passed away on Sunday, September 5, 2021.   
  A kind and gentle man who was a friend to everyone.  
       *At this time all arrangements are pending

3 Please bring items for our raffle to the meeting -  
Gently used or new items will be accepted. This fundraiser 
replaces our annual bake sale and all proceeds will benefit 
Faith Formation.  

3We will need volunteers to plan for our annual  
Christmas Party: Contact Lynn Parisi 727-647-8778



SEPTEMBER  SENIOR PALS  BIRTHDAYS 

2022 Cruises  
  We have been working on several Cruises for the  

upcoming year as things begin to open more.  

   Our first cruise is a wonderful round trip from  

Seatle to Alaska.  Scheduled for May 8th to May 15th 

aboard the luxurious MS Westerdam is a Vista-class cruise 

ship owned by Holland America Line 

Cruise #2 is aboard the Royal Carribbean Allure of the 
Seas,  one of the largest Cruise ships and very well  

appointed.  We have cruised on it during it’s maiden voyage 

and it was spectacular.  

  The Allure will be doing a Trans/Atlantic Cruise from 

Barcelona Spain, to Galveston Texas. 

 October 30th to November 13, 2022. 
   For more information on these cruises contact: 

Joan Sabino  281-298-6683

Shabbat service at Synagogue Beth Shalom -10/15/21 
  Arlene McGuire has arranged a shared ride trip on 10/15 

from 7:30 - 8:15 pm to attend Shabbat service at Synagogue 

Beth Shalom  on Shadowbend Dr, The Woodlands with Rabbi 

Edmund Goldburg.      

   Learn more about our Catholic roots which are from the  

Judaic culture. Limited  to 25 people. Sign up at September or 

October meeting or call Arlene at (936) 760-9610 to register. 

    Senior Pals Happy Hour 
          Get set for an enjoyable visit to the  
           Saltgrass Steak House 

located @ 19533 IH 45 S, Shenandoah    
Off of IH 45S across from the Woodlands Mall   
Wednesday, September 22nd at 4:00 pm- Limited to 26 
participants. If interested sign up at the meeting or contact 
Jim Meyer @ 936-232-2456 to reserve your spot. 

LUNCH for September will be at PALLOTTA'S Italian 

Grill 27606 I-45 S (across from the Woodlands Mall) on  

WEDNESDAY September 15th at 1:00 pm for 25 diners.   

Sign-up at Sept. 11th meeting.  Contact :Elaine Wilson 832-859-0975 

LUNCH for October will be at THE EDEN CAFE 33418 

Egypt Lane, Magnolia on WEDNESDAY October 6th at 

1:00 pm for 25 diners. Sign-up at the September and 

October meetings.  Contact: Elaine Wilson 832-859-0975. 

A MUSICAL NOTE! - The Cynthia Woods PAVILLION 

2005 Lake Robbins Dr, HOUSTON SYMPHONY presents 

The Music of Queen on Thursday September 30th at 8:00 

pm with FREE Mezzanine covered seating.  Come and 

enjoy great music and cooler nights.   

    Meet in the North Plaza on bench seating between steps to 

seating at 7:30 pm and find our seats as a group.  

No sign-up necessary. Call Elaine Wilson 832-859-0975 for info.  

  Toni Newbould      9th 
  Bob Brown      9th 
  Phyllis Blake           10th 
  Sandy Edwards      14th 
  Mary Lou Deplantis       18th 
  Maria Pokluda      24th  
  Dolly Albert      25th 
  Adeline Pinky Richter      30th 
  Dan Forster                   30th

Class Act Productions-Musicals  
25275 Budde Rd. Suite 25, Spring   

  Godspell  - Sunday, October 3, 2021 - 2:30 pm  
   GODSPELL is about the formation of a community     

  which carries on JESUS' teachings after he has gone.   

      In other words, it is the effect JESUS has on the   

   OTHERS which is the story of the show, not     

    whether or not he himself is resurrected. 
ADDAMS FAMILY - Sunday, October 24 - 2:30 pm 

The Addams Family is a fictional household created 

by American cartoonist Charles Addams in 1938. The 

Addams Family originally included (using the names 

assigned to them later) Gomez and Morticia Addams, 

their children Wednesday and Pugsley, close family 

members Uncle Fester, and Grandmama, their butler 

Lurch, and Pugsley's pet octopus Aristotle. The 

Woodlands High School Plays   
Tickets $10.00 @ due at sign up. 
James and the Giant Peach. In the Black box at the High School 

Saturday, Sept. 25  7-9 pm 

The Boys Next Door - Saturday Oct. 09  2:00 pm. in the High School 

Auditorium -Patty Mercer-832-628-1922   

dimly seen Thing (later a disembodied hand) was introduced in 1954 

Tickets $25.00 due at sign up at the meeting or Patty Mercer 832-628-1922

Barbecue fans out there, here is a great rub to tempt your taste buds 

 Wild Willie’s Number One-derful Rub 
3/4 cup Paprika or Spanish Smoked Paprika 

1/4 cup freshly ground Black Pepper 

1/4 cup Kosher salt or coarse sea salt 

1/4 cup sugar 

2 Tablespoons  Chili powder 

2 Tablespoons Garlic powder  

2 Tablespoons Onion powder 

2 Teaspoons Cayenne   

   Cover meat all over - Wrap in Saran Wrap or LARGE Zip-lock bag 

and place in fridge overnight.    Take out 1 hour before to bring to 

room temperature - unwrap- cook and Enjoy   
 

 

Mix the spices 
thoroughly in a 

bowl. Store  
covered in a cool, 

dark pantry. 
Makes about 2 cups


